
 

 
 

 

 

 

The Pope Francis FAITH AWARD 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I am delighted to inform you that this year we are enrolling pupils for this prestigious 
new award which recognises young people putting faith into action and showing “signs 
of love” to others.  It is named in honour of Pope Francis because of the good example he 
gives to everyone. 

Starting this term, our Primary 6 and Primary 7 pupils will be involved.  They will learn 
about the Gifts of the Holy Spirit and how they can use these in good ways.  They will 
promise to do some good deeds at home, in school and in their parish (if they are 
Catholic).  They will gather evidence of their good deeds in a FAITH Journal. 

During their P7 year, when they have gathered evidence of their actions, this will be 
assessed and the Scottish Catholic Education Service will award them a certificate and a 
badge to mark their achievement. 

You will find more information in the Pope Francis Faith Award leaflet.  

 

If you  do not wish your child to participate please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 
Mazzoni or myself by email or phone call. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Clair Duckett 
 
 
 
 

 


